PUBLIC NOTICE


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Head-of-The-Harbor/ Nissequogue Joint Coastal Commission will convene on Thursday, September 8, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. at the Head of the Harbor Village Hall, 500 North Country  Road, St. James, New York 11780.  The Village Hall is accessible to the handicapped. Please note the previously scheduled meeting of September 

1, 2016 is hereby cancelled. 
Dated: August 16, 2016
BY ORDER OF THE Joint Coastal Commission
MARGARET O'KEEFE, Village Clerk 

